
 

Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency 

 G.P.O. Box 9958   |   Melbourne VIC 3001   |   www.ahpra.gov.au 

 

Media release 

 

24 February 2014 

Podiatry Board of Australia to hold forum in Melbourne 
 
The Podiatry Board of Australia (the Board) invites Victorian podiatrists and podiatric surgeons to attend a 
breakfast forum in Melbourne in March, which is being held to coincide with the APodA  (Vic) conference.  
(The conference will be continuing after the Board’s breakfast forum for delegates attending the conference 
www.podiatryvic.com.au)  

The Board’s breakfast forum is a great opportunity for local podiatrists and members of the Board to meet 
and discuss the registration and regulation of podiatrists under the National Law. 

Date:   Friday 21 March 2014   Time:  7.55am – 9.00am 

Venue: The Grand Hyatt 
 123 Collins Street 
 Melbourne (see map below)  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Light refreshments will be served. 

All interested podiatrists and podiatric surgeons are encouraged to attend the Board’s breakfast forum and 
the Board invites practitioners to submit questions for discussion at the forum. 
 
Please RSVP and send in any questions for discussion by Friday 7 March 2014 to: 
forum@podiatryboard.gov.au 

http://www.podiatryvic.com.au/
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